
KUPA
There is no Tuck Shop or store at Camp Gesher. Based on the Habonim Dror ideology of
communal living, all food articles that are brought or sent from home are placed in kupa to be
shared equally with all group members. All food products that are sent up to camp must be
KOSHER and NUT FREE. The snacks from kupa are not kept in the cabin, and will be accessed
and distributed for special events.

Food items that are brought to camp for medical reasons are NOT considered kupa and will not
be shared.

Each camper also brings a suggested amount of money at the start of each session. Each age
group pools its allowance, creates a budget and decides what to do with the group fund.
Often the group decides to go on a day trip or bring in food for a special occasion. On the
basis of past years, we suggest that $50 per person, per session is sufficient for kupa.

For our Grade 9 and up, we suggest an additional $50 per person to cover custom sweatshirts
that the Bogrimot, Grade 10 and Madatz typically create, for a total of $100.

For Summer 2022, due to COVID, we have options to “bring in” kupa programs and/or go on
field trips to controlled environments. This could be a day of inflatable bouncy castles, a laser
tag day, a trip to a nearby animal rescue and petting zoo, or something of that nature.


